EXHIBIT G-2

McCaleb, Iris LU 15-0077
From: Dillinger, Barbara

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 2:07 PM

To: McCaleb, Iris

Subject: FW: SWEA thoughts and concerns

From: Victor N [mailto:victoranelson@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 1:59 PM

To: Dillinger, Barbara <bdillinger@ci.oswego.or.us>
Subject: SWEA thoughts and concerns

To Whom It May Concern:
| wanted to take a moment and provide my thoughts regarding the “Jean Way Extension”.

| am concerned about the SWEA plan to rezone a property that would create the “Jean Way Extension”. Doing so, would
allow traffic to flow through a newly created street. If Lake Oswego is trying to create more employment areas, it is
paramount that the maximum amount of square footage of land be available for newly created businesses to build
upon. The “Extension” would seem like a contradiction to this plan as it would reduce the amount of land available to
prospective businesses.

Also of concern to me is the amount of traffic between McEwan and 65th Avenue. | would appreciate if the commission
would consider adding a “No Commercial Trucks” sign at the corner of 65th and Mcewan. The Mcewan Rd. goes towards
Rivergrove Grade School and | would like to see commercial traffic limited as it is a school zone and already struggles
with traffic issues during school hours.

Victor Nelson
Bryant Neighborhood
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